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In light of rescheduled FOMC meeting, the deadline for receipt

of individual members' projections has been moved to close of business

on Wednesday, July 11, 1984. Members who have already sent their pro-

jections to Mr. Kichline may, if they wish, make changes until that

date. We will make an effort to have the greenbook arrive at the

Reserve Banks on Thursday, July 12. The bluebook will be sent on the

usual weekend schedule. On Tuesday, July 17, a buffet breakfast will

again be available from 7:45 a.m., for all who attend the FOMC meeting.
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